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Please note my continued and strong disapproval of the Goldeneye BESS proposed site off Minkler Rd
in Woolley.
NO NO NO NO NO NO NO NO NO NO NO NO NO NO NO NO NO NO NO NO NO NO NO NO
NO NO NO
 
This is a TERRIBLE idea in an environmentally sensitive area.

STOP THE GREENWASHING NOW AND LISTEN TO THE PUBLIC. We do not want this garbage in
our hometown.
 
Nancy Katapodis Lee, owner
(713) 213-5145
www.doublebarrelbbq.com
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